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17/02/2025  09:57:452025/0378/T OBJ Graham Anthony These trees are fundamentally important in determining the character  of Auden Place. Without them, the 

space would be immeasurably poorer.

Moreover, the purpose of the application was to allow space for the erection of scaffolding. This was achieved 

without the need to carry out these works and the contractor, Wates, have now left the site.

The application is no longer relevant and should be refused or withdrawn.
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